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Good morning! 

My name is Manda and I am a resident living in Winslow. I recently saw a post online about a
proposed land use action (PLN51498 RUE/VAR: White), and wanted to write to you to voice
my concerns about the proposed action. If our community accepts this land use action, it could
have detrimental effects on our wetlands and could make our present sewage dumping issue
even worse for Lytle Creek. Much of our wildlife on the island is negatively impacted by our
choices, and allowing this proposed land use action will cause even more damage to
downstream areas. Please consider how one person's choices for development could have
horrible impacts on our natural resources. 

Thank you for your time, I hope you have a great week :) 

Manda Bair
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